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NEW ZEALAND UNDER COVID-19 ALERT LEVEL 4

The government of New Zealand has placed the country under Covid-19 Alert Level 4 on
02 April 2020. Under the said alert level, all non-essential businesses must be closed in order for
New Zealanders to self-isolate for at least four (4) weeks. The said move by New Zealand is a
public health measure to eliminate Covid-19 in the country. The said health measure includes
staying at home, supermarkets, pharmacies and banks remains open, closing of public spaces,
public services such as collection of garbage, delivery of mails and service stations, among others
will continue.

More defailed information on the implementation of this health measures can be accessed
at www.covid19.govt.nz.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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